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August 24, 2011
(3:30 p.m.)

CANCELLATION NOTICE

Notice of cancellation is hereby given that the Value Adjustment Board did not meet on Wednesday, August 24, 2011, at 10:00 am in Conference Room A, located at 117 West Duval Street, City Hall, St. James Building due to lack of a quorum.

Please contact VAB Staff at (904) 630-7370 for additional information about this cancellation.
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 Loree French/Mike Wedner, Attorneys for Property Appraiser  

 Posted Meeting – City Council Calendar

 Electronic Notification – 1st Floor City Hall

 Posting to Public Notices – City Council Web Page

 CityC@coj.net
 Media Box


 File Copy
DUVAL COUNTY VALUE ADJUSTMENT BOARD


117 W. Duval Street, Suite 305


Jacksonville, FL  32202


Office (904) 630-7370


Fax (904) 630-0576














